
Scott Thompson 
217 Mangaroa Valley road 
Upper Hutt 
5371 
Scottthompson8819@gmail.com 

I do not stand to gain commercial advantage from my submission 

I wish to be heard in support of my submission. 
I seek the following relief. 

I am concerned about the new proposed plan, as this will destroy the rural feeling of 
the valley, I have lived in Mangaroa  my whole life and it needs to stay as it is. 
The roading and one way bridges are not suited for the higher demands which will 
happen if small sections are created. 
There seems to be one rule for some and another for others. 
I think that the current 4 hectare size blocks is ample. 

Scott Thompson 
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